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Professor Ellis, 

 

I'd like to thank you again for the great semester. You made differential 

equations fun and enjoyable. Your teaching and lecturing are very lucid 

and accessible, and I appreciate the time you devoted to deeper concepts, 

including convolutions and Green's function. Have a wonderful break. 

                                   

Thank you, 

John Fuller 


